
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
SANDGATE SELECTBOARD MEETING 
 
EMRGENCY MEETING APRIL 18, 2014 
 
 SANDGATE TOWN HALL 
 
  2:30 PM

 

 

Selectboard minutes of April 18th 2014 meeting held at the Sandgate Town Hall. Attending 

Selectmen: Tom Santelli, Ed Gust, Suzy dePeyster. Also Mike Hill, Road foreman. Dave Keel 

,Rupert Rd resident. 

 

Meeting called to order 2:40PM 

 

Rupert Road from West Sandgate Road to Audi corner Type of repairs discussed. Marge 

Skinner,Christopher Taft from Vt. AOT Met with Mike and Tom at the Rupert Road site. 

 

They recommended Culverts then Fabric [town previously purchased fabric will work] placed 

on road bed topped with a minimun 2"sand (the stock piled old sand will work) 

 

then 6" of 6" minus stone, then 12" of crushed gravel. This should result in a "permanent 

fix" not just a temporary patch. Mike contacted Willy Mattison to help with culverts. 

Checked with material suppliers and trucking Barneys Bulldozer is still on site and he will 

be able to haul with his trucks. Monday morning the project should start. The entire length 

from the West Sandgate Rd to Audis corner will be covered with the States solution. The cost 

should be aprox. $45000. 

 

All in favor. Meeting adjourned 3:10PM 

submitted, Suzy dePeyster 
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